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I am in opposition of this bill due to the fact that it will unjustly tax working-class 

Oregonians, (and all Oregonians, for that matter). There is no evidence that the tax 

dollars collected will actually go to repairing roads or improving transportation. This 

added tax would only further burden tax-paying Oregonians, while offering no clear 

benefits. 

 

Working Oregonians don't need this extra cost, and I strongly urge you to vote NO on 

HB3362. 


